
インタナショナル･ナパサ(２０２４年１０月２２日) 

1) Next is the information on Shonan Hiratsuka Fureai Market. 

On Sunday, October 27th, 2024, Shonan Hiratsuka Fureai Market will be 

held at Oroshiuri-ichiba which is the wholesale market in Shinomiya 1-7 in 

Hiratsuka City, Vegetables in season and fresh fish are available. It will be 

held even in the rain. 

For further information, please call to Sangyo Shinko-ka at 0463-21-9758. In 

the morning of the event, call at 090-3215-0106. 

2) The next is an announcement of the fish direct sale event 

On Saturday, October 26th, the "Fish Direct Sale Party" will be held at 

Hiratsuka Port. Fresh fish are on sale from 10 am. It will end as soon as it is 

sold out. For inquiries, please contact Hiratsuka City's Fisheries Cooperative 

Association at 0463-21-0146. 

3) The following is an announcement of beginning of the recruitment of 

children for admission to the nursery schools 

Hiratsuka City is looking for children to enroll in the nursery schools for 

April 2025. 

To apply, please apply in advance on the city's website from October 3rd, and 

then submit the application form at the Childcare Division on the 1st floor of 

the city hall. The application period is from October 10 to November 8th. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Childcare Division at 

0463-21-9612. 

4) The following is an announcement about the International Exchange 

Festival 2024. 

On Sunday, October 27, from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., the International 

Exchange Festival will be held near the outdoor stage of Sogo Park in 

Hiratsuka City. 

On the outdoor stage, there are stage performances introducing culture such 

as samba, Egyptian dance, Japan dance, and Japanese drums. Then there 

are stalls selling cuisine from Singapore, Indonesia, Turkey, Egypt, 

Tanzania, Peru, the Philippines, Taiwan, and other countries. The stage 

performance will be hosted partially by volunteer English interpreters who 

are university students. At the venue, English-speaking guides will support 

you. Admission is free, and reservations are not required. We look forward to 

seeing you there. 

For inquiries, please contact the Hiratsuka City Cultural Exchange Division, 

0463-25-2520. 


